
 

 

 

 

PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

This week we have been working hard in school and have had a focus on handwriting. We 
will be introducing a new scheme that will start next week and will seek to improve 
handwriting.  

This Week in School 

This week Nursery have been learning about their families including making artwork and 
talking about them. Reception have enjoyed their visit from the Library bus where the 
children got to share stories and pick some books to read in class. Year 1 have been 
investigating number and how number lines can be used to help you. Year 2 have been 
reading stories by different authors and have created a new reading corner in their 
classroom. Acorns have linked their learning to the story of Goldilocks and the Three 
Bears. Year 3 have had a non-contact boxing session, as part of their PE, with local boxer 
Joe. Year 4 have been learning about the digestive system in science and been exploring 
light and dark in Art. Year 5 have been reading Kensuke’s kingdom and are really enjoyed 
the story. Year 6 have created some amazing personal artwork about themselves inspired 
by Mayan Art. 

PTA 

The AGM was held last week and there is a plan in place for events across the year, these 
will be sent out to everyone through a PTA newsletter and be part of my newsletters so 
that everyone is kept up to date. The first of which is the Autumn Spooktacular disco 
which will be held on Thursday 6th November. 

Christmas Dates for your Diary 

I want to let parents know some important school dates for your diaries to give you as 
much notice as possible, more details for each event will follow. 

Key Stage 1 Christmas performance Monday 15th December 9.30am 

Nursery Christmas performance Tuesday 16th December 9.30am  

Reception Christmas performance Tuesday 16th December 10.45am 

Key Stage 2 Christmas performance Wednesday 17th December 1.30pm and 6pm 

Christmas Jumper day and Christmas dinner day – Thursday 18 December   

Trip To Panto and Christmas parties – Friday 19th December 

 

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Mr Sanderson 

Week Five  Autumn Term  

WEEK ENDING 3RD OCTOBER   

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 

 
PE timetable 

Nursery - Thursday 

Reception – Thursday    

Y1-Friday 

Y2- Wednesday 

Y3- Friday 

Y4- Wednesday 

Y5-  Monday 

Y6- Tuesday 

 

 

Parents Evening 

Tuesday 11th and 

Wednesday 12th 

November 

 

 

Show Racism the Red 
Card                  

Friday 17th October 

 

PD Day                 
School closed for 
teacher training    

Monday 8th December 

 

 

http://www.prestonprimary.co.uk/

